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Dear Sirs,


As Chair of the Working Group on Protection of the Human Rights of Older Persons of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs of the Organization of American States (OAS), I would like to advise that from April 28 to 30 a meeting of experts of the Working Group will be held at the headquarters of the Organization. To that end, I would request your collaboration in extending this invitation to national experts.
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The purpose of the meeting is to move forward with the negotiation of the draft Inter-American Convention on the Human Rights of Older Persons, particularly where the paragraphs pending approval are concerned.


The participation of national experts in this event is a vital part of the process of negotiation of the above draft convention, bearing in mind the need to include authoritative, experienced, and expert perspectives with regard to the promotion and analysis of the human rights of older persons.


Allow me to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your kind attention in this matter and to convey renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Yours sincerely,


Iván Chanis de Barahona


Chair


Working Group on Protection of the 


Human Rights of Older Persons
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